From: PSC Public Comment

Subject: RE: Public Comment in Case #2023-00413

Date: Monday, April 22, 2024 8:20:00 AM

Case No. 2023-00413

Thank you for your comments on the application of Duke Energy Kentucky, Inc. Your comments in

the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2023-00413, in any further
correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for: 2023-00413
ky.gov).

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

From: Elizabeth Chandler_

Sent: Saturday, April 20, 2024 9:34 PM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: Public Comment in Case #2023-00413

Dear PSC Commissioners,

Public Comment: Duke Energy Case #2023-00413

Duke's proposal will make solar energy much more unattractive to potential users and will hurt the
solar industry. As electric vehicles move into the main stream, more energy will be needed. Kentucky
is already a solar laggard. It is 43rd among US states for capacity in spite of being a good state for
production. It is so tiring to see our state be near the bottom in most things progressive.
Opportunities to use solar is important to industry and we need all the new jobs we can get.

Sincerely,
Elizabeth Chandler






